
 
 
 
Truck Traffic in Ranson, WV 
 

ROCKWOOL relies on transportation from trucks to both deliver raw materials to the factory and for 
delivery of final products to distributors and retailers. Factory traffic will primarily occur Monday through 
Friday and we will work with local transportation officials to ensure as little truck traffic as possible during 
peak travel hours. Volume will vary, but we estimate an average of 115 trucks per day. Total traffic, 
including employee vehicles, is expected to result in a two percent increase from existing traffic on WV-9. 
 
Our goal is to ensure the most direct access between the highway and the factory to reduce the impact on 
local traffic, particularly in relation to schools. From the Ranson site, trucks will leave Northport Avenue, 
turn left on old Route 9, going the opposite direction of North Jefferson Elementary School, and access the 
highway at Wiltshire (shown in the second visual). 

 

 
 

 

We will keep the public informed if there are any changes. Should you have any questions, please 
send us an email at mailto:ransonquestions@rockwool.com. You can also find us on Facebook 
@ROCKWOOL Ranson Community 

https://cdn01.rockwool.com/siteassets/rw-na-ranson/operations/rockwool-ranson-jefferson-county-wv-raw-materials-fact-sheet.pdf?f=20181207154410
https://cdn01.rockwool.com/siteassets/rw-na-ranson/community/rockwool-wv-open-house-rockwool-in-the-community.pdf?f=20181205092458
https://cdn01.rockwool.com/siteassets/rw-na-ranson/permitting/rockwool-ranson-jefferson-county-planning-communications.pdf?f=20181205093449
mailto:ransonquestions@rockwool.com
https://www.facebook.com/ROCKWOOLRansonCommunity/

